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New Year at Kei-Sho: 

With the date changing over to 2023, a new year 

has begun at Kei-Sho. To begin the new year, Kei-

Sho held an opening ceremony on January 10th. 

This ceremony welcomed students back to school 

and was also an opportunity for some students to 

receive awards.  

The third-year students were among those who came back to school, although 

only for a week. On January 16th, the third-year students had their last classes at 

Kei-Sho. While many of the third-year students have already been accepted into 

universities and specialty schools through recommendations, those who are 

aiming for general admissions have now started their final preparations. 

The first stage of entrance exams for next 

year have also started in January, with 

students with recommendations undertaking 

their tests on January 22nd and 23rd. This is 

only the first set of tests with the general 

tests taking place in February. 

With the winter holidays over and school resuming for the third term, 

students at Kei-Sho only have a longer before this school year is over.  

Good Luck Everyone!    - Llew 

Hello everyone, over the winter holidays, the date changed and a new 

year began. Even with the beginning of the year 2023, many things have 

not changed. Kei-Sho is still open, students are still attending school, and 

I am still writing Kei-Sho Chronicles. January is a quiet month, with the 

only events being the opening ceremony and some entrance exams. 

Although the entrance exams will be held in full in February. 


